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Items for the May 

issue of Windows are 

due on April 15, 2024. 

Send to  

Communications 

@fpcgermantown.org 

 

From the Pastor 
 

 

Beloved,  
 
I am praying am praying for you this 

blessed Easter Season. We rejoice with 

affirmation our belief that Jesus Christ 

is risen! Our time of celebration is also 

dotted with pauses to commend to God 

beloved members who have passed 

away. Yet we remember that the Bible 

tells us in Psalm 30:5 that “weeping 

may last for the night, but joy comes in 

the morning.” 

 

Spring is here, and with the blooming 

tulips and daffodils and chirping birds 

comes the reminder that we need to clean up our place here in Germantown. The 

Mission and Outreach Committee have set a date for the Spring Clean Up, 

providing us with safety vests and gloves. All we need to do is bring our energy 

and love for our neighbors so that we can demonstrate our stewardship of the 

earth. 

 

Please mark your calendars: there will be opportunities for church field trips this 

month, and on May 5th our church will be joined by the Executive Presbyter  

Rev. Ruth Santana-Grace, Stated Clerk Rev. Kevin L. Porter and members of the  

Philadelphia Presbytery for my installation. More news to come!   

 

Much love and God bless,  

 

Pastor Cheni 
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Windows is a publication of  
The First Presbyterian Church 
in Germantown.  For questions 
regarding the information  
published here or to submit 
content, please call the church 
office at  215-843-8811 or 
email: 
communications 
@fpcgermantown.org 
 
 

Contributors: 

Cherese Akers 

Christian Heyer-Rivera 

Drew Hood 

Rev. Dr. Cheni Khonje 

Contina Lee Lundy 

Rev. Kevin Porter 

Jim Thompson 

 

JOIN US FOR WORSHIP  

Sundays at 10 a.m. 

Everyone is invited to worship, study 
and enjoy friendships at The First 
Presbyterian Church in Germantown. 
There are service, outreach and  
fellowship opportunities in abundance.  
In addition to weekly and monthly 
scheduled services and activities, visit 
www.fpcgermantown.org and click 
on Special Events web pages for 
more information.  

___________________________ 

To learn more, please email 

office@fpcgermantown.org 

or call the church office at 

215-843-8811. 
___________________________ 
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THE FIRST 

PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

IN GERMANTOWN 

_________________ 

35 West Chelten Ave. 

Philadelphia, PA 19144 

215-843-8811 

www.fpcgermantown.org 


